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From: Beo [bpisooi@comcast.oet] I U.,A../- * L l y

Sent: Wedoesday, Jaouary 13,2010 12:54 PM

Importance: High IfjFPFDEl REGulf ORY

I am writiog to express my coocero for the spriogs, streams, rivers, wells, aod wildlife io Peoosylvaoia.

I am especially afraid that the lack of regulatioo of Marcellus Shale drilling and disposal of frack water may meao disaster
for Peoosylvaoia aod contiguous states. If Peoosylvaoia does oot eoact stroog staodards aod eoforce them rigorously we
will face disaster oo more thao a state scale. Water that is so importaot to all liviog thiogs could be irreparably damaged
with oo chaoce of reclamatioo.

Already we have experieoced the tragedy of Duokard Creek that was oeedless aod could happeo aoywhere at aoytime
without striogeot mooitoriog. Peoosylvaoia does oot have water aod wildlife to spare. This precious oatural resource
oeeds protectioo.

Siocerely,
Shelley Pisooi
(814)692-4830
18 Fay Circle
Port Matilda, PA 16870


